
Pedersen Family LLC 

6793 Old Olympic Hwy. 

Sequim, WA  98382 

 

January 17, 2014 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

 

Subject:    Pedersen Family LLC, Docket # UW-132352 

   DO NOT REDOCKET 

    

Dear Mr. King: 

 

On January 10, 2014, I requested an extension of the effective date of my filing to address issues noted 

by WUTC staff.  With the assistance of WUTC staff, I have updated the Pedersen Family LLC tariff WNU-2 

to included metered billing rates and charge customers on all water systems at the same rate. 

 

Please find enclosed a new customer notice dated January 17, 2014 and the original and three copies of 

Pedersen Family LLC tariff, WNU2, with a new effective date of February 20, 2014.  The customers have 

been informed in the letter to disregard the previous customer notice and the new open meeting date 

of February 14, 2014. 

 

 Tariff enclosed: WNU-2, in its entirety 

 

 Customer Notice, dated January 17, 2014 

 

Thank you and your staff for working with me to address these issues.  If you have any questions or 

comments, contact Kate O’Claire at Solmar Water System, Inc. at (360) 683-7191 or 

solmarwater@gmail.com on our behalf. 

Cordially, 

 

Martin Pedersen 

Pedersen Family LLC 

 

Attachment 


